

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Proposed Rewrite of The Traffic Bylaw

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the City Solicitor be instructed to draft a new traffic bylaw to replace Bylaw No. 7200, *The Traffic Bylaw*;
- 2. That the City Solicitor be instructed to prepare any necessary consequential amendments to any other City bylaw, including but not limited to *The Recreation Facilities and Parks Usage Bylaw, 1998;*
- 3. That the City Clerk be instructed to make any necessary consequential amendments to Council policies.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on April 4, 2023, considered a report of the City Solicitor's Office regarding the above.

Attachment

April 4, 2023 report of the City Solicitor's Office.